
	  	  	  	  	  	  

	  

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
TekSolv Wins Award for Excellence in Health & Safety at Oil 
& Gas Awards 
 
Newark, DE — March 26, 2015 — TekSolv is pleased to announce it was presented with the 
Award for Excellence in Health & Safety at the 3rd Annual Oil & Gas Awards for the Northeast 
Region. The company was selected from among a pool of strong candidates by a judging panel 
comprised of industry experts from the upstream and midstream sectors of the oil and gas 
industry. TekSolv was presented with the award at the Oil & Gas Awards Gala Dinner on 
Wednesday, March 25, 2015 at the Westin Convention Center in Pittsburgh, PA. 
 
“It is a great honor to be the recipients of this award,” said John Mouser, President of TekSolv. 
“This accolade reflects upon TekSolv’s daily commitment of ensuring the health and safety of 
our customers, our clients, and our employees. We are extremely proud of our team and their 
dedication and we thank the Oil & Gas Awards for their recognition and support.” 
 
The Excellence in Health & Safety Award identifies specific products and initiatives that have 
substantially reduced the risk to workers or community members in the region. Additionally, it 
recognizes product developments or changes in processes that have had a positive impact and 
that have made significant improvements in health and safety awareness. 
 
About TekSolv, Inc. 
TekSolv, headquartered in Newark, Delaware, is an award-winning provider of professional 
service solutions for industrial markets, focusing on safety and training services, systems 
integrations and oilfield automation services, engineering consulting, environmental and 
occupational health services and safety apparel. TekSolv recently earned a position on the 2014 
Inc. 5000 list of the Fastest-Growing Private Companies in America for the second consecutive 
year. To learn more about TekSolv visit www.teksolv.com.  
 
About Oil & Gas Awards: 
The Oil & Gas Awards are a platform within the oil and gas industry to recognize exceptional 
achievements made throughout the midstream and upstream sectors. Their awards distinguish 
and celebrate companies who have shown outstanding advancements within the key areas of 
health and safety, environmental stewardship, and corporate social responsibility. To learn more 
about the Oil & Gas Awards visit www.oilandgasawards.com. 
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